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    Dismissal  Letter 
 
Date: September 01, 2023 
 
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSIONS 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Road, 
Columbia, MD 21046 
 
Subject: Request for Dismissal of FCC ID: PR4FLUSHP2X 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
We, Whirlpool Microwave Products Development Limited hereby request for dismissal of the application with   
FCC ID: PR4FLUSHP2X which was granted on June 02, 2023. The reason for this request is based on our business 
planning. We will re-submit the equipment authorization under the same FCC ID when it's ready.  
We also confirm that the products labeled with above referenced FCC ID have not been marketed or sold in the 
United States and neither anywhere in the world.   
 
Should  you have any questions or comments concerning above, please contact the undersigned. 
  

 
 
 
Sincerely Yours, 
 

Signature:   
 
Bobo Lin 
Approbation Manager  




